
EAST SIDE UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

Public Hearing – Proposed Boundary Changes
Proposed Sites:  Silver Creek, Wm. C. Overfelt & Yerba Buena High

Schools

Meeting of April 25, 2006
Wm. C. Overfelt High School - Gymnasium

6:30 p.m.

The following concerns/input were provided by the community:

• Safe access/distance students walk to school

• What distance will students have to walk?

• What students will be affected by the change?

• Grandfathering:  Will 8th grade students be included or excluded?

• How will API and other test scores be affected by any change in

attendance areas?

• Will 9th grade students be affected by the boundary change?

• Will Overfelt High School lose an attendance area?


